
Subject: Re: PandaRoot meeting, Monday, 30th of September, 10:00 AM CET
Posted by [Gianluigi Boca](#) on Sun, 29 Sep 2013 21:41:33 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

dear collaborators,
please find in
<http://www.pv.infn.it/~boca/panda/Gianluigi30sep13.ppt>
a couple of slides concerning the T0 task we need in order to
use the time based simulations. I would like to present them
at the EVO meeting tomorrow
Gianluigi

Gianluigi Boca wrote on Wed, 25 September 2013 21:31Hi Stefano,
I would like to show a couple of slides on my idea how to address, for the time being, the issue
of the time task (and the connected
event building) in the present Pandaroot framwork

Gianluigi

Stefano Spataro wrote on Wed, 25 September 2013 16:11Dear all,
next PandaRoot Seevogh meeting will be on 30th September, 10:00 AM CET.
I would propose to continue the tracking discussion there, I have also opened a thread in the
forum to collect thoughts and comments:

<http://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=tree&goto=15526>

If you plan to give a contribution, let us know.